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	Corporate Response Form ‘Raising Customer Threshold’ Consultation
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	Name:
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	Consultation Questions

	1
	Do you agree that the threshold should be increased to 100,000? If not, what level do you think it should be set at and why (please provide supporting evidence)?

	

	2
	What factors should DECC take into account in determining the threshold?

	

	3
	Do you agree there should be a single threshold for all supplier programmes? 

	

	4
	What options for design of future DECC programmes should the Government consider in order to reduce the burdens they place on small and large suppliers? 
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